

**401 W. Venice Avenue** (941) 486-2626

**Venice, FL. 34285-2006** Fax (941) 480-3031

Office of the Mayor

October 19, 2017

Ed Lavallee City Manager

Dear Mr. Lavallee,

On behalf of Venice City Council, thank you for volunteering to work at the Venice Community Center shelter during Hurricane Irma.

We know you could have stayed home and hunkered down, but instead came to the shelter so that the residents of the Venice area could have a place to safely ride out the storm.

You are a part of what makes Venice a special place in which to live.

Sincerely,

John W. Holic



**401 W. Venice Avenue** (941) 486-2626

**Venice, FL. 34285-2006** Fax (941) 480-3031

Office of the Mayor

October 19, 2017

Lenox Bramble Assistant City Manager

Dear Mr. Bramble,

On behalf of Venice City Council, thank you for volunteering to work at the Venice Community Center shelter during Hurricane Irma.

We know you could have stayed home and hunkered down, but instead came to the shelter so that the residents of the Venice area could have a place to safely ride out the storm.

You are a part of what makes Venice a special place in which to live.

Sincerely,

John W. Holic



**401 W. Venice Avenue** (941) 486-2626

**Venice, FL. 34285-2006** Fax (941) 480-3031

Office of the Mayor

October 19, 2017

Gillian Carney Stormwater Engineer Analyst

Dear Ms. Carney,

On behalf of Venice City Council, thank you for volunteering to work at the Venice Community Center shelter during Hurricane Irma.

We know you could have stayed home and hunkered down, but instead came to the shelter so that the residents of the Venice area could have a place to safely ride out the storm.

You are a part of what makes Venice a special place in which to live.

Sincerely,

John W. Holic



**401 W. Venice Avenue** (941) 486-2626

**Venice, FL. 34285-2006** Fax (941) 480-3031

Office of the Mayor

October 19, 2017

Kathleen Weeden City Engineer

Dear Ms. Weeden,

On behalf of Venice City Council, thank you for volunteering to work at the Venice Community Center shelter during Hurricane Irma.

We know you could have stayed home and hunkered down, but instead came to the shelter so that the residents of the Venice area could have a place to safely ride out the storm.

You are a part of what makes Venice a special place in which to live.

Sincerely,

John W. Holic



**401 W. Venice Avenue** (941) 486-2626

**Venice, FL. 34285-2006** Fax (941) 480-3031

Office of the Mayor

October 19, 2017

Lori Stelzer City Clerk

Dear Ms. Stelzer,

On behalf of Venice City Council, thank you for volunteering to work at the Venice Community Center shelter during Hurricane Irma.

We know you could have stayed home and hunkered down, but instead came to the shelter so that the residents of the Venice area could have a place to safely ride out the storm.

You are a part of what makes Venice a special place in which to live.

Sincerely,

John W. Holic



**401 W. Venice Avenue** (941) 486-2626

**Venice, FL. 34285-2006** Fax (941) 480-3031

Office of the Mayor

October 19, 2017

Will Smith Planning/GIS Technician

Dear Mr. Smith,

On behalf of Venice City Council, thank you for volunteering to work at the Venice Community Center shelter during Hurricane Irma.

We know you could have stayed home and hunkered down, but instead came to the shelter so that the residents of the Venice area could have a place to safely ride out the storm.

You are a part of what makes Venice a special place in which to live.

Sincerely

John W. Holic



**401 W. Venice Avenue** (941) 486-2626

**Venice, FL. 34285-2006** Fax (941) 480-3031

Office of the Mayor

October 19, 2017

Roger Clark Planning Manager

Dear Mr. Clark,

On behalf of Venice City Council, thank you for volunteering to work at the Venice Community Center shelter during Hurricane Irma.

We know you could have stayed home and hunkered down, but instead came to the shelter so that the residents of the Venice area could have a place to safely ride out the storm.

You are a part of what makes Venice a special place in which to live.

Sincerely

John W. Holic



**401 W. Venice Avenue** (941) 486-2626

**Venice, FL. 34285-2006** Fax (941) 480-3031

Office of the Mayor

October 19, 2017

Jeff Shrum Development Services Director

Dear Mr. Shrum,

On behalf of Venice City Council, thank you for volunteering to work at the Venice Community Center shelter during Hurricane Irma.

We know you could have stayed home and hunkered down, but instead came to the shelter so that the residents of the Venice area could have a place to safely ride out the storm.

You are a part of what makes Venice a special place in which to live.

Sincerely,

John W. Holic



**401 W. Venice Avenue** (941) 486-2626

**Venice, FL. 34285-2006** Fax (941) 480-3031

Office of the Mayor

October 19, 2017

Christina Rimes Administrative Coordinator

Dear Ms. Rimes,

On behalf of Venice City Council, thank you for volunteering to work at the Venice Community Center shelter during Hurricane Irma.

We know you could have stayed home and hunkered down, but instead came to the shelter so that the residents of the Venice area could have a place to safely ride out the storm.

You are a part of what makes Venice a special place in which to live.

Sincerely,

John W. Holic



**401 W. Venice Avenue** (941) 486-2626

**Venice, FL. 34285-2006** Fax (941) 480-3031

Office of the Mayor

October 19, 2017

Jimmy Bennett Utilities Department

Dear Mr. Bennett,

On behalf of Venice City Council, thank you for volunteering to work at the Venice Community Center shelter during Hurricane Irma.

We know you could have stayed home and hunkered down, but instead came to the shelter so that the residents of the Venice area could have a place to safely ride out the storm.

You are a part of what makes Venice a special place in which to live.

Sincerely

John W. Holic



**401 W. Venice Avenue** (941) 486-2626

**Venice, FL. 34285-2006** Fax (941) 480-3031

Office of the Mayor

October 19, 2017

John Monville Assistant Utilities Director

Dear Mr. Monville,

On behalf of Venice City Council, thank you for volunteering to work at the Venice Community Center shelter during Hurricane Irma.

We know you could have stayed home and hunkered down, but instead came to the shelter so that the residents of the Venice area could have a place to safely ride out the storm.

You are a part of what makes Venice a special place in which to live.

Sincerely

John W. Holic



**401 W. Venice Avenue** (941) 486-2626

**Venice, FL. 34285-2006** Fax (941) 480-3031

Office of the Mayor

October 19, 2017

Jeanette Bartek Administrative Assistant/Program Administrator

Dear Ms. Bartek,

On behalf of Venice City Council, thank you for volunteering to work at the Venice Community Center shelter during Hurricane Irma.

We know you could have stayed home and hunkered down, but instead came to the shelter so that the residents of the Venice area could have a place to safely ride out the storm.

You are a part of what makes Venice a special place in which to live.

Sincerely

John W. Holic



**401 W. Venice Avenue** (941) 486-2626

**Venice, FL. 34285-2006** Fax (941) 480-3031

Office of the Mayor

October 19, 2017

Alan Bullock Administrative Services Director

Dear Mr. Bullock,

On behalf of Venice City Council, thank you for volunteering to work at the Venice Community Center shelter during Hurricane Irma.

We know you could have stayed home and hunkered down, but instead came to the shelter so that the residents of the Venice area could have a place to safely ride out the storm.

You are a part of what makes Venice a special place in which to live.

Sincerely,

John W. Holic



**401 W. Venice Avenue** (941) 486-2626

**Venice, FL. 34285-2006** Fax (941) 480-3031

Office of the Mayor

October 19, 2017

Susie Daniels Benefits Administrator

Dear Ms. Daniels,

On behalf of Venice City Council, thank you for volunteering to work at the Venice Community Center shelter during Hurricane Irma.

We know you could have stayed home and hunkered down, but instead came to the shelter so that the residents of the Venice area could have a place to safely ride out the storm.

You are a part of what makes Venice a special place in which to live.

Sincerely,

John W. Holic



**401 W. Venice Avenue** (941) 486-2626

**Venice, FL. 34285-2006** Fax (941) 480-3031

Office of the Mayor

October 19, 2017

Cynthia Dehler Fire Department

Dear Ms. Dehler,

On behalf of Venice City Council, thank you for volunteering to work at the Venice Community Center shelter during Hurricane Irma.

We know you could have stayed home and hunkered down, but instead came to the shelter so that the residents of the Venice area could have a place to safely ride out the storm.

You are a part of what makes Venice a special place in which to live.

Sincerely,

John W. Holic



**401 W. Venice Avenue** (941) 486-2626

**Venice, FL. 34285-2006** Fax (941) 480-3031

Office of the Mayor

October 19, 2017

Peter Boers Procurement Manager

Dear Mr. Boers,

On behalf of Venice City Council, thank you for volunteering to work at the Venice Community Center shelter during Hurricane Irma.

We know you could have stayed home and hunkered down, but instead came to the shelter so that the residents of the Venice area could have a place to safely ride out the storm.

You are a part of what makes Venice a special place in which to live.

Sincerely,

John W. Holic



**401 W. Venice Avenue** (941) 486-2626

**Venice, FL. 34285-2006** Fax (941) 480-3031

Office of the Mayor

October 19, 2017

Steve Buczak IT Support Technician

Dear Mr. Buczak,

On behalf of Venice City Council, thank you for volunteering to work at the Venice Community Center shelter during Hurricane Irma.

We know you could have stayed home and hunkered down, but instead came to the shelter so that the residents of the Venice area could have a place to safely ride out the storm.

You are a part of what makes Venice a special place in which to live.

Sincerely,

John W. Holic



**401 W. Venice Avenue** (941) 486-2626

**Venice, FL. 34285-2006** Fax (941) 480-3031

Office of the Mayor

October 19, 2017

Mat Sauchinitz Venice Police Department

Dear Mr. Sauchinitz,

On behalf of Venice City Council, thank you for volunteering to work at the Venice Community Center shelter during Hurricane Irma.

We know you could have stayed home and hunkered down, but instead came to the shelter so that the residents of the Venice area could have a place to safely ride out the storm.

You are a part of what makes Venice a special place in which to live.

Sincerely,

John W. Holic



**401 W. Venice Avenue** (941) 486-2626

**Venice, FL. 34285-2006** Fax (941) 480-3031

Office of the Mayor

October 19, 2017

Andrew Leisenring Venice Police Department

Dear Mr. Leisenring,

On behalf of Venice City Council, thank you for volunteering to work at the Venice Community Center shelter during Hurricane Irma.

We know you could have stayed home and hunkered down, but instead came to the shelter so that the residents of the Venice area could have a place to safely ride out the storm.

You are a part of what makes Venice a special place in which to live.

Sincerely,

John W. Holic



**401 W. Venice Avenue** (941) 486-2626

**Venice, FL. 34285-2006** Fax (941) 480-3031

Office of the Mayor

October 19, 2017

Alek Gregoire Venice Police Department

Dear Mr. Gregoire,

On behalf of Venice City Council, thank you for volunteering to work at the Venice Community Center shelter during Hurricane Irma.

We know you could have stayed home and hunkered down, but instead came to the shelter so that the residents of the Venice area could have a place to safely ride out the storm.

You are a part of what makes Venice a special place in which to live.

Sincerely,

John W. Holic



**401 W. Venice Avenue** (941) 486-2626

**Venice, FL. 34285-2006** Fax (941) 480-3031

Office of the Mayor

October 19, 2017

Benjamin Neff Venice Police Department

Dear Mr. Neff,

On behalf of Venice City Council, thank you for volunteering to work at the Venice Community Center shelter during Hurricane Irma.

We know you could have stayed home and hunkered down, but instead came to the shelter so that the residents of the Venice area could have a place to safely ride out the storm.

You are a part of what makes Venice a special place in which to live.

Sincerely.

John W. Holic



**401 W. Venice Avenue** (941) 486-2626

**Venice, FL. 34285-2006** Fax (941) 480-3031

Office of the Mayor

October 19, 2017

Jason Adams Venice Police Department

Dear Mr. Adams,

On behalf of Venice City Council, thank you for volunteering to work at the Venice Community Center shelter during Hurricane Irma.

We know you could have stayed home and hunkered down, but instead came to the shelter so that the residents of the Venice area could have a place to safely ride out the storm.

You are a part of what makes Venice a special place in which to live.

Sincerely,

John W. Holic



**401 W. Venice Avenue** (941) 486-2626

**Venice, FL. 34285-2006** Fax (941) 480-3031

Office of the Mayor

October 19, 2017

James Browning Venice Police Department

Dear Mr. Browning,

On behalf of Venice City Council, thank you for volunteering to work at the Venice Community Center shelter during Hurricane Irma.

We know you could have stayed home and hunkered down, but instead came to the shelter so that the residents of the Venice area could have a place to safely ride out the storm.

You are a part of what makes Venice a special place in which to live.

Sincerely,

John W. Holic



**401 W. Venice Avenue** (941) 486-2626

**Venice, FL. 34285-2006** Fax (941) 480-3031

Office of the Mayor

October 19, 2017

Adam Daneman Venice Police Department

Dear Mr. Daneman,

On behalf of Venice City Council, thank you for volunteering to work at the Venice Community Center shelter during Hurricane Irma.

We know you could have stayed home and hunkered down, but instead came to the shelter so that the residents of the Venice area could have a place to safely ride out the storm.

You are a part of what makes Venice a special place in which to live.

Sincerely,

John W. Holic



**401 W. Venice Avenue** (941) 486-2626

**Venice, FL. 34285-2006** Fax (941) 480-3031

Office of the Mayor

October 19, 2017

Artem Lyashenko Venice Police Department

Dear Mr. Lyashenko,

On behalf of Venice City Council, thank you for volunteering to work at the Venice Community Center shelter during Hurricane Irma.

We know you could have stayed home and hunkered down, but instead came to the shelter so that the residents of the Venice area could have a place to safely ride out the storm.

You are a part of what makes Venice a special place in which to live.

Sincerely,

John W. Holic



**401 W. Venice Avenue** (941) 486-2626

**Venice, FL. 34285-2006** Fax (941) 480-3031

Office of the Mayor

October 19, 2017

John Majka Venice Police Department

Dear Mr. Majka,

On behalf of Venice City Council, thank you for volunteering to work at the Venice Community Center shelter during Hurricane Irma.

We know you could have stayed home and hunkered down, but instead came to the shelter so that the residents of the Venice area could have a place to safely ride out the storm.

You are a part of what makes Venice a special place in which to live.

Sincerely,

John W. Holic



**401 W. Venice Avenue** (941) 486-2626

**Venice, FL. 34285-2006** Fax (941) 480-3031

Office of the Mayor

October 19, 2017

Eric Hill Venice Police Department

Dear Mr. Hill,

On behalf of Venice City Council, thank you for volunteering to work at the Venice Community Center shelter during Hurricane Irma.

We know you could have stayed home and hunkered down, but instead came to the shelter so that the residents of the Venice area could have a place to safely ride out the storm.

You are a part of what makes Venice a special place in which to live.

Sincerely,

John W. Holic



**401 W. Venice Avenue** (941) 486-2626

**Venice, FL. 34285-2006** Fax (941) 480-3031

Office of the Mayor

October 19, 2017

Robert Goodson Venice Police Department

Dear Mr. Goodson,

On behalf of Venice City Council, thank you for volunteering to work at the Venice Community Center shelter during Hurricane Irma.

We know you could have stayed home and hunkered down, but instead came to the shelter so that the residents of the Venice area could have a place to safely ride out the storm.

You are a part of what makes Venice a special place in which to live.

Sincerely,

John W. Holic



**401 W. Venice Avenue** (941) 486-2626

**Venice, FL. 34285-2006** Fax (941) 480-3031

Office of the Mayor

October 19, 2017

Todd Reale Venice Police Department

Dear Mr. Reale,

On behalf of Venice City Council, thank you for volunteering to work at the Venice Community Center shelter during Hurricane Irma.

We know you could have stayed home and hunkered down, but instead came to the shelter so that the residents of the Venice area could have a place to safely ride out the storm.

You are a part of what makes Venice a special place in which to live.

Sincerely,

John W. Holic



**401 W. Venice Avenue** (941) 486-2626

**Venice, FL. 34285-2006** Fax (941) 480-3031

Office of the Mayor

October 19, 2017

Zach Evans Venice Police Department

Dear Mr. Evans,

On behalf of Venice City Council, thank you for volunteering to work at the Venice Community Center shelter during Hurricane Irma.

We know you could have stayed home and hunkered down, but instead came to the shelter so that the residents of the Venice area could have a place to safely ride out the storm.

You are a part of what makes Venice a special place in which to live.

Sincerely,

John W. Holic